
From: G&J Fisher   
Sent: March-14-14 3:22 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: File EB-2014-0039-Letter of comment. 
Importance: High 
Sensitivity: Confidential 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
I have just learned from our local and television news that the natural gas companies have applied to 
the Ontario Energy Board to get a 40% increase in the price of natural gas to heat Ontario homes.  This is 
unacceptable and very unfair since our wages and in particular my fixed pension income does not have 
an increase of 2%.    PLEASE, PLEASE, PLEASE DO NOT APPROVE THIS REQUEST and PLEASE COMPLY 
WITH THE CONSUMERS who are struggling to pay heating costs now.  I would appreciate your 
comments and response to my concern. 
Thank you! 
Glenda and Joe Fisher. 
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